
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 29, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Gawler Rotary,  
 
On behalf of Women’s Safety Services SA & Northern Domestic Services, I would like to thank you 
for your generous contribution of 100 birthday bags. 
 
Your ongoing support helps us continue in our mission to assist Women and their Children in our 
Community. 
 
The generous support of individuals like you makes it possible for our organization to exist and 
make our community a safe place to live. 
 
Thank you again for your support! 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
Maria Hagias 
Chief Executive Officer  
  
 


